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​​Dear Friends, 
​​ 
​​Thanks to you, Oroville has enjoyed many community enhancements over the past year, from the 
beautiful flower pots lining our downtown corridor to trailhead enhancements and pickleball courts. 
Oroville Streetscape and The Oroville Initiative volunteers have continued their work in making Oroville 
a better place to live, work, and visit.  We are extremely grateful for your past financial support.  
​​ 
​​This past year, your donations allowed us to: 

1.​ Plant 3 new sidewalk trees 
2.​ Provide hanging flower baskets for downtown 
3.​ Plant flower pots in front of downtown businesses and flowers in parks and planters around town 
4.​ Provide flowered flags in Centennial Park 
5.​ Relandscape flower beds in Centennial Park 
6.​ Replace the decking in the gazebo at Centennial Park 
7.​ Replace the mural at Centennial Park with metal silhouettes that capture Oroville's past 
8.​ Create two pickleball courts with net systems in Veterans Park 
9.​ Install concrete picnic tables and landscaping at our trailheads 

 
​​In addition to these projects, we launched a tourism website for Oroville with 
www.discoverorovillewa.com, placed advertisements for Oroville in several online and print 
publications around the state, and hosted 300 bicyclists who came through Oroville as a result of our 
advertising.  Finally, we celebrated the 2nd year of delivering "The Oroville Coffee News", our 
community newsletter, designed to keep the community informed on TOI and Streetscape projects, 
Chamber of Commerce initiatives, and happenings at our schools, around town, and with other 
organizations. 
​​ 
We are saddened by the passing of Jeff Bunnell, a vital member of our team, but were heartened by 
the fact that Jeff's contribution to our community was acknowledged by many.  In late December, the 
City of Oroville honored Jeff by renaming Triangle Park to Jeff Bunnell Park.  In early January, the 
Oroville Chamber of Commerce also honored Jeff, naming him "Citizen of the Year". 
 
Oroville Streetscape/The Oroville Initiative is a 501C3 non-profit, volunteer organization, created for 
the purpose of enhancing and beautifying this town we all love. Projects are made possible through 
your donations and volunteers.  Donations can be made to Oroville Streetscape/TOI, PO Box 987, 
Oroville, WA 98844.  Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Lynn Chapman, Chair of Oroville Streetscape 
Lee Chapman, Chair of The Oroville Initiative 
509-476-4626 or 509-560-3173 

 
You can subscribe to our monthly newsletter, “The Oroville Coffee News” at www.theorovilleinitiative.com or pick 
up copy at The Local Granola, My Place Coffee & Cream or the Oroville Library. 

http://www.discoverorovillewa.com/
http://www.theorovilleinitiative.com

